RE: COVID — 19: MESSAGE FROM DIRECTOR GENERAL

In response to the latest developments on COVID-19 outbreak around the
world, several countries have taken precautionary measures related to the
outbreak. In line with the directives on COVID-19 from the various
Governments that we serve, ESAMI, has deferred all programmes that were
scheduléd to run because it has increasingly become difficult to continue
offering programmes given COVID safeguarding guidance we need to
observe.

To comply with these directives, ESAMI is rescheduling all short courses
which were to run from 23+ March - 17 April, 2020 to a later date. The new
schedule of the affected programmes will be posted on ESAMI website soon.

We recognise that these sudden cancellations of programmes has greatly
inconvenienced many of our customers and we would like to apologise
sincerely for this but we hope that we will come back stronger. I know that
we're going to get through this, together.

We thank you for your support during this time. We look forward to serving
you again once the pandemic is over.

Profi%jn/ard Mwape (PhD)

Director General




